

## Sierra Nevada Unit 2016 40<sup>th</sup> Anniversary Celebration Share your memories



The SNU has always been about people and sharing our Airstream outings. As part of celebrating 40 years of the SNU, we'll be putting together a booklet of memories. This is an opportunity for all of the SNU members and friends to contribute to celebrating our past and create enthusiasm for our future. Please take a few minutes to review your participation in the SNU and share some of your favorite memories. They could be stories of a birthday, unusual scenery, a special event, a repair effort, weather, a mentoring or assistance that sticks in your mind. Or was it just good fellowship and good food?

We plan on having a completed booklet at the SNU 40<sup>th</sup> Anniversary rally at Lassen RV Resort. We will also make the booklet available in PDF format on the SNU website. Your stories and memories may also be shared in SNU newsletters and on the SNU facebook page. You can use this form or submit your stories via email to <a href="https://newsletters.org">hq@sierranevadaairstreams.org</a>. If you have pictures or other materials to augment your stories, please include them. Be sure to include your name, the date, and the location of your story.

To strive endlessly to stir the venturesome spirit that moves you to follow a rainbow to its end. . . and thus make your travel dreams come true. - Wally Byam Creed

## Thank You

Name:	Date:
Location:	
Story:	